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War Graves Tour Tewkesbury, Saturday May 18th 

The Commonwealth War Graves Commission (CWGC) will be bringing a Spring War Graves Tour to 

Tewkesbury - offering you a free guided tour at Tewkesbury Borough Cemetery on Saturday May 

18th at 11 am.   

This will be your chance to discover the remarkable stories of the two dozen men and women of the 

British and Commonwealth forces who died in the First and Second World Wars, and beyond, and 

who are buried in our community.  

The tours will be led by local resident, Sam Eedle, who is a volunteer for the CWGC.   

BOOKING -  Click on the CWGC  eventbrite link on the home page of Tewkesbury Historical Society  

https://tewkesburyhistory.org  

PARKING - You can park at the Leisure Centre.  

MEET UP - 11 am sharp at  the Cholera Memorial, which is easily visible from the Cemetery gates. 

TOILETS - Nearest toilets on Gloucester Road Car Park.   
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